
A home is more than bricks and mortar. The feeling of 
home comes from having a space where you are safe. 
A place where life can unfold and there is room for the 
people that you love. 

Too many people don’t have a place that they can 
call home. War, conflict and natural disasters divide 
communities, destroy buildings and tear families apart. 
Every day, there are people who suddenly find them-
selves without a home and are forced to flee without 
knowing if they will ever be able to return. 

Everyone deserves a place to feel at home. That is 
why ferm LIVING has partnered with Red Cross. We 
support their work in aiding those who have lost their 
homes or have been forced to leave it. 
Together, we can make a real difference. 

Donation 2022 
Our Cause - Ukraine
The destruction and suffering that the war in Ukraine has 

inflicted on civilians across the country is so vast that it 
can be difficult to comprehend. Thousands of civilians 
have lost their lives in the war and even more have been 
injured. Millions of people have been forced to flee 
their homes – some to other cities, others across national 
borders – with no certainty of when they will be able to 
return.

The Red Cross is on the ground in Ukraine to provide 
shelter, food and drink, access to clean drinking
water, healthcare and financial support, aiding families 
in Ukraine who provide shelter for those who have been 
displaced internally in the country. In this way, they 
ensure that host families can continue to offer refugees 
a home while also supporting the local community.

The coming winter will be long and cold. That is why the 
Red Cross and ferm LIVING will support people who 
repair damaged homes, provide heating solutions for 
displaced people in refugee centers and distribute 
blankets and other warm sleeping equipment to the most 
vulnerable families.

ferm LIVING x Red Cross

Everyone deserves a 
place to feel at home


